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I want to voice my support against this measure.  Oregon's vote by mail system is a 

model of good democracy in action.  It is safe, efficient, and gives every registered-

to-vote Oregonian the opportunity to participate in the process. 

 

It needs no "fixing" because it ain't broke.  Keep vote by mail - it works. 


